
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

LORI WROTE TO SAY: 

DEAR EVERYONE AT WRVM, I WANTED TO LET YOU KNOW I SO APPRECIATE YOUR 

BIRTHDAY CARD YOU SEND TO ME. IT ALWAYS LIFTS MY HEART AND THE SCRIPTURE IS 

RIGHT ON TIME. YOUR BIRTHDAY CARD IS THE ONLY CARD I RECEIVE EACH YEAR IN THE 

MAIL. THANK YOU SO MUCH AND GOD’S BLESSINGS TO YOU! 

ALL YEAR LONG WE SEND OUT CARDS TO LISTENERS FOR THEIR SPECIAL DAY. 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES. MEN, WOMEN AND CHILDREN. IT’S A PRACTICE THAT 

PRE-DATES MY TIME HERE AND I’VE BEEN HERE FOR 22 YEARS NOW. SO I’M NOT SURE 

WHAT THE MOTIVATION WAS TO BEGIN WITH. BUT, AS YOU CAN SEE, THE CARDS ARE AN 

ENCOURAGEMENT TO MANY WHO RECEIVE THEM. WE TEND TO SEND CARDS TO THOSE 

PEOPLE WHO ARE IMPORTANT IN OUR LIFE. AND WE WANT OUR LISTENERS TO KNOW 

THAT THEY ARE IMPORTANT TO US. IF YOU’RE NOT ON OUR LIST, BE SURE TO LET US 

KNOW WHEN YOUR BIRTHDAY AND/OR ANNIVERSARY IS WHEN YOU WRITE TO US. AND 

SPEAKING OF WRITING, WE ARE JUST 2 ½ WEEKS AWAY FROM OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER 

MONTH. YOU COULD SEND US A BIRTHDAY CARD IN SEPTEMBER.  

YES, THE DAYS ARE GOING BY QUICKLY. EVENTS THAT SEEMED SO LONG AGO ARE JUST 

AROUND THE CORNER NOW. I TALKED ABOUT ONE SUCH EVENT YESTERDAY, OUR BUS 

TRIP TO MACKINAC ISLAND. THE REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS SEPTEMBER 20.  

ALSO, COMING UP IN OCTOBER IS OUR NEXT CONCERT. THIS TIME FEATURING THE BALL 

BROTHERS. IF YOU WERE AT THE BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERT, YOU HEARD MICHAEL 

BOOTH TELL HOW GOOD THIS GROUP IS. THE DATE FOR THE BALL BROTHERS CONCERT 

IS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 26 IN GREEN BAY AT SOUTHWEST HIGH SCHOOL. TICKETS ARE NOW 

ON SALE. PURCHASE THEM ONLINE AT OUR WEB SITE, WRVM.ORG OR CALL US AT 920-

842-2900. YOU WON’T WANT TO MISS THE BALL BROTHERS. 

OUT WEST ESPECIALLY, WATER RESERVOIRS ARE AN IMPORTANT PART OF LIFE. DURING 

THE HOT DRY SUMMER MONTHS THEY HELP MAKE UP FOR THE LACK OF RAINFALL. THE 

HOPE IS THAT THE RESERVOIR REFILLS OVER THE FALL, WINTER AND SPRING MONTHS. 

THAT’S A GOOD PICTURE OF HOW OUR FINANCES OPERATE HERE AT WRVM. THIS 

SUMMER OUR RESERVOIR HAS BEEN DRAINED PRETTY LOW. AS YOU PRAY FOR THE 

WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES, PRAY FOR THE AUTUMN RAINS TO HELP REFILL IT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


